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TECA:2023-24: CIR/035 

December 07, 2024 
 
To All Members 

 

CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Members, 
 

Subject: Advisory on Meter Calibration for WEGs/SPGs   
 

It has come to our attention that the SE of Tirunelveli EDC has issued letters to 
select WEGs/SPGs, requesting meter calibration.   
We advise members to verify the last calibration date of their meters. If the last 

calibration date has exceeded five years, please arrange for calibration through 
any NABL-approved agency. If the five-year period has not yet lapsed, you may 

request the SE to defer the calibration requirement.   
 
For your reference, we are attaching a model letter that can be used to 

communicate with the concerned SE.   
 

Thank you  
 
With Warm Regards 

 
N. Pradeep 

President 
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